To
All Staff Members & Students
Samskruti College of Engineering
Ibrahimpatnam

12th August, 2010

Dear Staff members and students,

This is with reference to the fact that on August 15 it is Independence Day of our country a national holiday. But this is also to notify you that thecollege will remain close on Monday, August 16th as well.

As there has been continuous working days for the past two months and the holiday on Saturdays were also cancelled, we have decided to give a day off to everyone in the college. So, on Monday Aug 16th the college will remain closed and will be reopen on Tuesday, Aug 17th.

Everybody is requested to come to the college on the day of reopening of the college and cooperate with the scheduled syllabus, and complete thecurriculum as assigned. Enjoy the holidays and a Happy Independence Day.

Thanking you

Dr. Mukherjee
Principal
Samskruti College of Engineering

